May 21,1969

Route 1, Box 39 83341

> Dr. Clara Lee Tanner University of Arizona Department of Anthropology Tucson, Arizona 85721

Dear Mrs. Tanner:

Both Evelyn and I want to thank you for your kindness in inviting us to your reception during our stay in Tucson. It was a most enjoyable and rewarding evening and we particularly enjoyed your lovely home.

We are, indeed, indebted to Ray Thompson for inviting us to Tucson and giving me the opportunity to work again with Bordes and Tixier. We each learn from the other - and there is still so much to learn. Bordes plans to visit us in Kimberly in September and am looking forward to resolving more problems in manufacturing technology.

We both regret that time did not permit us to visit your husband's gift shop. Hopefully, we will pass thru Tucson on our way to Mexico this winter and we plan to take enough time to visit your department and also do some shopping at your store.

Again thanks for your warm hospitality and we both hope we will have the pleasure of visiting again with you in the future.

Yours very truly,

Don E. Crabtree

Ce. 11. 1. 2